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• Library Books - last year wrapped up so quickly, we didn’t have time to get all the library 
books back that the students had checked out.  We will be sending home “overdue” letters 
today with your student, but just know that we understand that it’s been awhile and you may 
not know where they are at.  If you DO find the books at home, please return them with your 
student.  Thank you for looking for them! 

• Lunch Update - just a reminder that seconds, ala carte items and extra milks are still being 
charged to your lunch accounts during this special “Free Lunch Program”.  It’s only the initial 
breakfast/lunches that are free.  We have reversed all the charges for the main breakfast and 
lunch from last week, so please check your lunch balances and send in payment if needed.   

• We have a new Service Puppy at school!  Hayden is a 7-week old female black lab owned by 
Retrieving Freedom.  The Koppmann family will be fostering her for the next year and helping 
with her initial training.  After a year, she will move on to Stage 2 training with hopes that 
someday, she will be placed with either a veteran or a child with autism as their service dog.  
Check out Hayden’s picture on Facebook! 
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